
It’s Registration time for the 
       2017-2018 School Year. 
 

Registration for Rochester students who will be 
entering Kindergarten or Grade 1 for the 2017-18 

year, begins February 1st, 2017 at the District Office 
during regular business hours, 8 to 4pm. 

 
Early registration is important. 

Some school’s kindergarten classes can fill up quickly. 
 

Evening registration will be held on March 16th, 2017 
from 4 - 5:30pm at our District Office. 

 
 

Registration packets must be filled out and brought in by a parent or legal guardian 
with the following… 

 Your Child’s Birth Certificate 
 Your Child’s Immunization and Physical Record 

 Proof of Your Residency* 
 
 

*Items accepted as Proof of Residency: 
Completed lease – Closing statement –Telephone, Electric or Cable bill 

Envelopes with yellow forwarding postal sticker payroll check –bank statement –doctor’s bill 
Proof of residency paperwork must be current. 

 
                                             *Items NOT accepted as Proof of Residency: 

Property Tax bill- Water/Sewer bill – Vehicle Registration /Driver’s license or Post Office Box 
 

 
The law mandates that no child may start school until his/ her birth certificate, immunization records and  
physical exam have been processed by the school department. Your child will not be assigned to a school until  
all registration paperwork is complete (birth certificate, immunization records, completed registration packet). 
 
 
Please call us if you have any questions.                                        We look forward to seeing you.             
                                                  
                                                    Rochester School Department, 

150 Wakefield Street, Suite 8 
Phone 603-332-3678  


